Glenbrook High Schools District 225 Office of Human Resources Memorandum

To: Dr. Mike Riggle

Fr: Steve Caliendo

Re: Resignation Certified

Date: November 12, 2013

Please accept this as notification that it is my intent to end my employment in District 225 on June 30, 2014.

I plan to retire under the guidelines of the Teachers' Retirement System of Illinois.

I want to thank you and the Board for giving me the opportunity to work in District 225.

It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve in such an outstanding school district.